
Principal Message -
I’d like to welcome back all the returning
students, staff, and families to another exciting year of learning
here at Lloyd Garrison School. For those of you who are new to
our school, welcome! I know you will have a great year with us. To
all of our returning students and families, welcome back!

We are pleased to welcome Jhenelle Galve to our staff this year.
Jhenelle will be teaching grades 6-12. She comes to us from
Grimshaw Public School. We have made some changes this year
in kindergarten. Mrs. Crowder will no longer be teaching but will
remain on staff as our librarian. Mrs. Watchorn will be teaching
full-time in kindergarten.

Our breakfast program has once again been approved for funding
and this year the amount has increased! We will be starting on
October 1! I know Mrs. Watchorn is excited to get the breakfasts
going again this year. If you would like to donate to the program
we would be greatly appreciative of any help. Please contact the
office.

Monthly assemblies will start at the end of September to celebrate
student success. We will be having an artist of the month,
recognizing “high 5” students, and celebrating student birthdays.
You are more than welcome to attend.

We are also hiring two new EAs...stay tuned for more details!

Thank you for your ongoing support, Mr. Kevin Munch - Principal



Lloyd Garrison School kindergarten and all registration is always open. If you
would like to register your child, you can come into the school, phone the school
office, or visit www.prsd.ab.ca.

Thank you for all your support. If you have any questions or concerns please let
the school know.

Please check the calendar for important dates, school supply lists, and more at this
link -> All your back-to-school information here

If you have any questions about your child’s learning or programming, or student
registration, please contact Lloyd Garrison School at 780.338.3971

http://www.prsd.ab.ca
https://www.prsd.ab.ca/our-division/prsd-news/post/back-to-school-information-2023-2024

